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Nikki R. Haley
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1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

August 15, 2013

Mr. Marshall Ray Miller
Lieber Correctional Institute
SB-56
Post Office Box 205
Ridgeville, South Carolina 29472

Dear Mr. Miller,

On July 25, 2013, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for a copy of the 
following records pertaining to you: Governor Warrants, Extradition Paperwork, Transportation 
Orders, Writs, Commitment Orders, or any other records pertaining to you.

No records responsive to your request have been located.

Please be advised that the South Carolina Department of Archives and History can be contacted 
at 8301 Parklane Road in Columbia, South Carolina 29223 to request records in possession of 
the Governor’s Office prior to the current administration.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Staff Counsel


